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This plastic plant location should never have even been contemplated, as it is far to close to residential areas. 
This will not only impact the health of the residents but also intrude on local families living the Aussie lifestyle 
outdoors which I find totally ridiculous that you would find it acceptable, that people must limit their time 
outside!  

The impact of this hideous, want  to be, eyesore. Will also impact on turning a beautiful country town with the 
pollution and negative health effects for locals. I imagine not limited to people but Impacting onto livestock, 
pets,  agricultural food supplies and further impacting many other suburbs. 

This heinous act of trying to push this to go ahead makes me sick! To think government has no desire to sustain 
a pollution free, healthy lifestyle, for Aussie kids having adventures outside, in their OWN backyards (without a 
time limit to keep them safe), the traffic 24/7 disruption and hold a NO CARE FACTOR for the health and impact 
on residents, the lifestyle this beautiful Town offers. an 

The irreversible impact this putrid plant will have on this beautiful rural town is NOT ACCEPTABLE! 

This MUST NOT BE ALLOWED to go ahead! 
 

 




